
Hello elected leaders, 
 
My wife and I Bend Electric Bikes. We are a small business for 12 years now. The current 
offerings of a loan is not going to get us through. I would propose a grant type of approach so 
that we may weather this storm.   
 
I have begun asking all of our partners to help where they can and I have no bigger partner than 
this wonderful state that I have called home for 32 years.   
 
When the good things do come out of this, I hope it’s leaderships direction toward a more 
sustainable and more equitable sharing of our resources. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sterling 
Bend Electric Bikes 
869 NW Wall ST 
suite 104 
Bend, OR. 
97703 
541-410-7408 
 
 


